
>The week of January 14, 2002:
>
>Coastal Mechanical, the site mechanical contractor for the chilled water,
>steam and condensate, received the chilled water pipe and has begun
>installation of this work.   The materials  were delivered on Monday in
>cardboard boxes which will be broken down for recycling in accordance with
>the LEED goals for the project.
>
>(See attached file: welding1.JPG)
>
>As the structural permit was issued on Thursday, January 17, 2002, Cox
>Concrete, our concrete subcontractor, has now mobilized on site   Layout of
>the foundation work has begun and we received our first shipment of rebar
>on Friday as well.
>
>Please contact me if you have any questions or comments!
>
>Cathy Underhill
>Centex Rooney Construction Company

Welding chilled water pipes.


